
 

How we help to make friendships at South 
Hill School.  
 
At South Hill School, we recognise that the school playground can be a 
lonely place for a child if they do not have anyone to play with.  However, 
we are very fortunate to have several special types of friendship benches, 
which are located in various areas of our beautiful school grounds. These 
benches help children to make friends and get them talking and open up 
about their feelings in a mutually supportive way.  
 
Please take a look at the fabulous new friendship bench which was 
recently purchased by our incredible PTA.  It is located opposite the key 
stage 1 playground.  
 
 


